The RBC EmployeeCare
Program

Support for those affected by the B.C. teachers’ strike.

On Saturday, August 30, 2014, discussions between British Columbia’s provincial government and the British Columbia
Teachers’ Federation (BCTF) came to an impasse. As a result, classes did not resume as planned, Tuesday, September 2,
and the union’s president was unable to provide any indication of when teachers may return to the classroom.

If you’re a resident of B.C. and you have school-aged children, you may be experiencing stress and hardship as a result of
this situation, and struggling to find a temporary solution to your children’s care.

We remind you that the RBC EmployeeCare Program, your EAP and work-life/wellness resource is available any time, 24
hours a day, seven days a week. You can contact us for guidance and support, or to request help in researching alternate
childcare options in your local region.

For more information about the strike:
e http://www.gov.bc.ca/bced/
e http://www.bctf.ca/
e http://globalnews.ca/news/1348742/daycare-options-during-the-teachers-strike/

We're here for you 24/7.
Contact RBC EmployeeCare any time for confidential assistance.
Toll-free: 1.800.667.3400 TTY:1.877.616.4422
You can also visit www.lifeworks.com
(English username: rbc password: rbccanada
or
French username: rbcf password: rbcfrancophone).
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